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BWI RESTROOM PROJECT – BR.1  

DOMESTIC WATER AND SANITARY TIE-IN 

DOMESTIC WATER OUTAGE  
 

 
As part of the ongoing BWI Restroom Project, Whiting-Turner and WG Tomko will perform work to tie-

in the new domestic water feeds and sanitary piping to the existing lines.  This work will take 

approximately two nights to complete; one night for each system.  Work will be performed on the 

following dates/times: 

 

• August 17 at 10:00 p.m. through 4:00 a.m. August 18 

• August 18 at 10:00 p.m. through 4:00 a.m. August 19  

 

The tie-in process will require a domestic water outage and will affect the following areas:   

 

Domestic Water: 

Domestic water will not be available on the Upper Level from Gates B2 through B10 while work is 

occurring.  Concessions within this area will be affected.   

 

Sanitary Piping: 

The sanitary tie-in will close the women’s restroom and janitor closet adjacent to Gate B3 and Zona 

Cocina across from gate B3.  

 

This work is being coordinated with MAA Maintenance and affected tenants.  Fire suppression systems 

will not be affected. 

 

The point of contact is Oleg Miklush (JMT) at 248-320-2288. 
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